
 

P.O. Box 2001, 50 Keil Drive North, Chatham, ON, N7M 5M1 www.uniongas.com 
Union Gas Limited 

 

June 14, 2018 

Dwayne Evans 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Municipality of North Huron 
P.O. Box 90, 274 Josephine Street 
Wingham, Ontario N0G 2W0 
 

RE: Support for proposed Union Gas Stratford Reinforcement Project 

Dear Mr. Evans: 
 
As we discsussed, Union Gas is in the process of preparing an application to the Ontario Energy Board 
(OEB) for a proposed pipeline project called the “Stratford Reinforcement Project”.   
 
This proposed $21 million project is designed to add additional capacity to what Union Gas calls  the 
“Forect-Hensall-Goderich System”.  This system provides natural gas service to the northern portions 
of Lambton and Middlesex counties as well as most of Perth and Huron Counties, including the 
Municipality of North Huron.  If approved, this project will ensure continued access to affordable and 
reliable natural gas to the region as these communities grown for years to come.  
 
In preparation for our application to the OEB we are gathering letters of support from our local 
municipal partners to demonstrate their support.  As such, we would respectfully request the Council of 
the Municipality of North Huron consider providing a resolution / letter of support to Union Gas for the 
project as a way of demonstrating that continued access to natural gas remains a priority for your 
community.  
 
For additional information, I am enclosing a brief PowerPoint presentation that provides an overview 
of the project.  
 
Should you or Council have any questions please feel free to contact me any time. Alternatively we 
would be open to presenting to Council if required. 
 
Appreciate  your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Matthew Jackson 
Manager, Stakeholder Relations 
Union Gas Ltd.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


